Ciaran McGoldrick

Subject: FW: CNFE Announcement Nuclear Energy Conference, 16th May Linz Austria

From: CNFE Secretariat JD <office@cnfe.eu>

Sent: 10 April 2023 15:24

To: office@cnfe.cu

Subject: CNFE Announcement Nuclear Energy Conference, 16th May Linz Austria

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear Colleague,
CNFE tries to keep you informed about relevant events and conferences.

The Nuclear Energy Conference (NEC) has been held annually since 2014, alternating between Prague and
Linz, and is dedicated to a special thematic focus each year. It originated from an initiative of the Antiatom-
Offensive of the province of Upper Austria and is organized by antinuclear organizations from the Czech
Republic and Austria. On Tuesday 16™ May the yearly Nuclear Energy Conference will be held in Linz,
Austria, for the 10" time.

Theme this year will be “Brave New Atomic World?”, and is about the acclaimed contribution that nuclear
energy can bring to CO; reduction.

During the conference a reality check on the possibilities of new nuclear, e.g. through SMR, will be
discussed, as well as the lobby organisations behind new nuclear will be analyzed. Participation is for free.

The programme and registration can be found here:

https://www.nec2023.eu/en/index.php .

Simultaneous translation into German, English and Czech will be offered at the conference.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or remarks.
Kind regards,

Jan Dictus

Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe

tel: + 43 664 886 04274

Office@CNFE.eu
https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=1962&r=show&u=www.CNFE.eu&t=287397acb89¢530e583fd9ecbe0cd03 1
a43al1d30

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann t an riomhphost seo a phriontiil. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.



